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Monday 9th January

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to invite you to our Y1 Phonics Workshop which will take place in the Hall on Tuesday 24th January. The session is aimed to provide you with more details about how the Phonics Screening is delivered and ways you can support your child to develop their phonics skills at home.  

The workshop will take place twice during the day.  There will be an afternoon session at 2.00pm and an evening session at 5.00pm. Please return the slip below so we know which one you will be attending.  

The teaching of phonics and the Phonics Screening itself are important aspects of Year 1 and we strongly recommend you attend so you can best support your child over the next few months. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs McAulay and Mrs Gray


___________________________________________________________________


Child’s Name: __________________________________Class: ___________________

I/We will be attending the 2.00pm workshop 
I/We will be attending the 5.00pm workshop  [image: ]
I am unable to attend at this time                      [image: ]


Signed_______________________ (parent/carer) Date_______________________
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